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Knockerra Church  
 

 

Saturday 30th November 8pm 

 

Saturday 14th December 8 pm 
PJ & Joseph McNamara, Knockerra 

 

Killimer Church 
 

Sunday 24th November 10.30 a.m. 
Remembrance Mass  

A short prayer service will take place on Sunday 

24th November, weather permitting, following 

remembrance Mass in Killimer at 10.30am. 

Burrane Cemetery after Killimer Mass,  

Molougha Cemetery at 12.30pm,  

Knockerra Cemetery at 2pm. 

John Donnellan 

Josie, Jimo and Brendan Fitzpatrick, Burrane.   

Sunday 8th December 10.30 a.m. 
Margaret & John Kilmartin 

 

Sunday 22nd December 10.30 a.m. 
Marian Walsh 

 

 

 

 

 

Killimer Parish Masses 

November 24th at 10.30 a.m. in Killimer Church 

November 30th at 8 pm in Knockerra Church 

December 8th at 10.30 a.m. in Killimer Church 

December 14th at 8 pm in Knockerra Church 

December 22nd at 10.30 am in Killimer Church 

Mass Times 
Knockerra Every second Saturday at 8pm;  

Killimer Every second Sunday at 10.30am 

Knockerra Church- Liturgy of Word & Holy Communion 

Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday at 8.55am 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Eucharistic Adoration will take place every Friday in 

Knockerra Church from 6pm to 11pm. Everyone is 

welcome. Come if you can. 

 

Holy Rosary 
Holy Rosay continues every evening at 7 o clock in 

Knockerra Church. 

29th Oct to 12th Nov 
Baskets €285 

Envelopes: €764 

 

Eucharist Ministers Killimer  
Sunday 24th November:  John Madigan & Anne Cooper 

Killimer Church Cleaning Rota November 
Aine O’Driscoll, Deirdre Grogan & Fiona McMahon 

Knockerra Saturday 30th November 
Eucharist Minister: Jimmy King 

Liturgy Readers: Caroline Corry 

Knockerra Church Flower Rota November 
Mary Flanagan & Susan Flanagan 

 

Killimer Parish 23rd & 24th November 2024  
INIS CATHAIGH PASTORAL AREA 

Co Parish Priests: Fr Pat Larkin - Tel  0659051206 Mob 087-2300627 

Fr Tony Casey - Tel 0659059008 Mob 087-9936950 
Fr Peter O’Loughlin - Mob 086-8250016 

Pastoral Worker- Ministry of Pastoral Care: Maura Falsey 089-4026161   

Parish Safeguarding Representatives: Frances Hassett & Laura Fennell 

 

 

 

  

Newsletter: email carolineylynch@yahoo.com before Midday on Wednesday  



 

Matt Talbot Novena  
Matt Talbot Novena praying for all who live with 

addictions and any other difficulties in life, for 

their families & loved ones begins in St. Senan’s 

Church on Monday 14th October at 7.30p.m. 

Petitions can be left in the Box at the Shrine in the 

Church or emailed to 

kilrushparishoffice@gmail.com 

Matt Talbot Novena  
This will take place in St. Senan’s Church  

Mon 25th Nov- Fr. Donagh O’ Meara, Mullagh & 

Criocha Callan Pastoral Area   
 

On Monday the final night of the novena, Fr 

Donagh O Mara and his fellow priests will 

conduct a penitential rite, at which Confession 

will be made available to all present.  

Santa in Kilrush 
VERSIV are pleased to announce Santa’s arrival 

in Kilrush again this year. All proceeds from this 

fundraiser go to CHF “Children’s Health 

Foundation”. The children’s health foundation 

raises vital funds to support sick children & their 

families in Crumlin, Temple Street, Tallaght & 

Connolly. Santa & his sleigh will take a tour 

through Kilrush on Wednesday 27th November, 

stopping in the Square at 7.30pm. Santa’s helpers 

will be collecting for CHF. Please support. 

Banner Books  
On Sat 23rd Nov, you can catch up with another 

familiar Bookshop Hero! Well-known 

broadcaster, author & educator Éanna Ní Lamhna 

will be in the Kilrush branch of Banner Books for 

the launch of her new book, ‘The Great Irish 

Biodiversity Book’. Éanna’s talks are always 

hugely entertaining and informative, so don't miss 

out on this opportunity to hear her, and to get your 

signed copy of this beautiful book, perfect for 

Christmas. see bannerbooks.ie/events 

All Saints, All Souls 
Remember those who kept the faith, who always 

turned to pray,  

Who showed the love of Jesus in their lives from 

day to day.  

Remember those this special time, who live with 

God above,  

All Saints, All Souls, and all our own,  

Who live with God in love. 

Amen 

 

Draw in Aid of The Kevin Bell Repatriation 

Trust: 
Laura Fennell is raffling off a hand knitted Christmas crib 

to raise funds for The Kevin Bell Repatriation Trust. 

There will be other prizes up for grabs including a mega 

Christmas hamper. You can donate by locating the go 

fund me page on Laura’s Facebook page or contact her on 

089-2007515. €5,000 already raised and the Fennell 

family would like to sincerely thank everyone for their 

generosity.  

Killimer GAA Fundraiser 
Killimer GAA Club are running a “Last Person Standing” 

fundraiser. The winner will receive the jackpot prize of 

€400. All entrants will also be put into a draw to win a 

Christmas hamper. Find details on the Killimer GAA 

Facebook page or contact Cian on 

085-1386999.  

Kilrush/Killimer U16 Semi Final: 
The Kilrush/Killimer U16s will play Lissycasey on 

Sunday 24th November at 11am in Kilrush in the division 

1 shield semi-final. The Killimer players on the panel are 

Aidan Griffin, Bobby O’Driscoll, James Meehan, Jimmy 

Corry and Jack Browne. Your support on Sunday would 

be greatly appreciated.  

Clare Local Development Company 
Clare Local Development Company is delighted to invite 

you to Clare’s first Social Enterprise Expo. 

This FREE event takes place on Thursday 28th November 

at the Inn at Dromoland from 3 – 5pm. All welcome 

Team Hope’s Christmas Shoebox Appeal 
Team Hope is an annual campaign that delivers gifts 

straight into the hands of children affected by poverty. 

Often these shoebox gifts are the only gift that a child will 

receive at Christmas & the joy that they bring is incredible 

This year again you can drop off your filled shoebox to 

the Leisure Centre, Frances Street, Kilrush by November 

10th. You can also pick up a filled shoebox in the Leisure 

Centre for just €15. 

St. Vincent De Paul  
This Christmas will be a very difficult time for many 

families. The annual St. Vincent De Paul collection will be 

taken up at Masses weekend 7th & 8th December. Envelopes 

will be available at the Church doors and can be handed in 

at your convenience. Every little donation can help in a big 

way. We ask your generous support so that we can help 

others. 

 

mailto:kilrushparishoffice@gmail.com

